Attachment E

David Stag naro —

From:  Kathy Casenave <kjcaz@att.net>

Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 11:43 AM

To: David Stagnaro

Subject: Re: More questions from League of Women Voters
Hello David-

| attended the last Commission meeting and have a couple more questions regarding Study Area 1.

+ Do you have an estimate of the number of acres south of 8 Mile Rd and also the number of acres west of I5 &
north of, 8 Milq Rd?

* In September (see beEoW) you wrote back that all of the single family homes were in the section south of 8 Mile
Rd. Is that also true for the 1,200 multi-family homes and the 39,000 sq ft of commercial space anticipated to
occur before 20407 [f not, where?

| appreciate your prompt respanse to my questions. However, | will be on vacation until November 7 so | do not need an
answer until that date.

Regards,
Kathy Casenave

President
‘League of Women Voters of San Joaguin County




